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October 11, 1995

Ms. Doraine Young

Mr Ken Ishizaki

Mr. Kwansei Kanashiro
Fngineering Concepts, Inc.
250 Ward Avenue, Suite 206
Honolulu, HI 96814

Dear Doraine, Ken & Kwansei;

Please accept my congratulations and thanks for an extremely well done job on the Ku'ulako -
Unit 111 project.

Without your expertise, creativity and daily focus the project could not have gotten off the ground
as successfully as it did, and certainly would not have garnered the much coveted Parade of
Homes Grand Champion award.

You may be interested to know that Ku'ulako is the first private sector multi-family affordabie
project to have ever won this award. You may be further interested that your special involvement
helped to give Castle & Cooke its first Grand Champion award in 7 years! You have much to be

proud of.

[ definitely look forward to working with you all in the future.
Yours truiy,

Paul J. Kay,
Sr. Project Coordinator



